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    Thursday 20th June 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you to all the adults who helped support the Year 6 PGL trip to Osmington Bay in Weymouth. The children had a brilliant time and the sun finally came out.
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Still to come:

Reminder - 21st and 24th June –School closed INSET days
3rd July – Year 2 trip to Marwell Zoo

4th July - Swap over afternoon – children meet new teachers and staff for next year

8th July – Whole school tennis festival

10th July – Sports day (KS1 9.15am KS2 1.15pm)

12th July – FOS summer disco and BBQ

15th July – Ambitions day.  End of year school reports home to parents and carers

18th July –Year 6 leavers BBQ and Cancer research fundraiser day (more information to come)

24th July – School year ends at 12.10pm

Monday 2nd September 2019 –INSET day. Children return to school on the 3rd September at 8.40am.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Kyla & Emily. Thank you for your help. 



On Friday 12th July (6:30-8:30pm) Friends of Stockham will be hosting our annual FAMILY Disco & BBQ. Bring Granny and Grandad and all your siblings too. It’s the grand finale of our year at FOS! We’re hoping that summer will have arrived by then so put the date in your diary now. There will be a disco, inflatables, BBQ, bar, ice cream, face painting, glitter tattoos & plenty of fun. Entry is £1 per person (paid on the gate – no tickets required). As always, children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. We hope to see you all there! friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been reading the story ‘A House for Hermit Crab’.  The children

             have enjoyed retelling the story and creating their own story maps.  In maths we 

             have been trying to beat our scores in Big Maths Beat That.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been working really hard on our assembly.  We have also been

             learning about position and direction in maths.
Year 2  We have been naming 3D shapes and studying their properties in maths this week. 

             In art we have begun looking at jungle paintings by the artist Henri Rousseau.
Year 3  In DT we have made our own Canopic jars and in art we have painted pyramid 

             pictures and made a whole class Nile collage.  In maths we have been revising the
             3 times table.
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy learning more about famous inventions and inventors.  We
             have learnt all about Alexander Graham Bell and how he invented the telephone. 
             We have been exploring The Lost Thing and have begun to design our own Lost 
             Thing ready for some story writing next week. In maths we have been learning how
             to draw our own line graphs.
Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard looking at decimals/percentages in maths.  We

             have also been investigating bush fires in our topic.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been creating PGL art and recovering from their adventure.  

             They have been creating descriptions and dragons and exploring their heart rates.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Lexi R for fantastic writing about Hermit Crabs.  Lexi worked really hard to

             produce a fact page and showed off her phonics skills.  Zachary for trying hard in

             all areas of learning, he has worked really hard this week.
Year 1  Bella for using excellent determination with her fractions in maths.  Olivia for using

             confidence when describing noun phrases.
Year 2  Shona for superb independent writing in English.  You worked so confidently and

             I’m very proud of you.  Dylan for great investigative work with 3D shapes.  You

             showed excellent independence, perseverance and confidence.
Year 3  Alfie R and Theo for super artwork creating pyramid pictures and items for our 
             River Nile collage.  You both listened well and worked independently.  Well done.
Year 4  Georgia for some really high quality and humorous writing in English this week.
             She is starting to show her personality through her writing to good effect.
             Phoebe for some really well thought out speech work linked to The Lost Thing
             and for aiming for the Deep Sea Dive. 

Year 5  Rachel for great independence and confidence when writing using multi-clause

             sentences.  Lucy M for showing great confidence in maths.
Year 6  Well done to all of those children in Year 6 for their amazing behaviour at PGL.

             However, staff particularly noticed Liam, Jaydon and Jess for their amazing

             confidence and determination to try new things.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!










